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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   

It was lovely to welcome all the children back last week.  They have all 

settled in really well and have already started lots of hard work! 

 
 

 

 
Scarecrow Festival 

Can you help? 

Our annual Scarecrow Festival is on Saturday 23rd Sept, 2-4pm.  We 

hope you can join in the fun! 

Maps will be on sale at Londis from 9am and school from 2pm on the 

day. 

We need lots of scarecrows to make this a really great event.  If you are 

able to make a scarecrow, please contact Mrs Whitmarsh at 

admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Many thanks! 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Sporting Achievements 

As last year, we will be highlighting children’s sporting achievements out 

of school during our weekly celebration assembly.  This can be any 

sport; dance, gymnastics, rugby, tennis… 

Each week Mrs Chappell will choose some of the children to receive a 

certificate and applause.  

Please email Mrs Chappell (headteacher@hemingbrough.n-

yorks.sch.uk) with SPORTS ACHIEVEMENT in the subject box with any 

nominations.  
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Dates for the Diary… 

 

Mon 11th Sep 

• PE Pro Clubs begin (KS2 children)  

       – Football lunchtime 

       – Multi skills after school (collect 4.15pm) 

 

Thur 21st Sep 

• 9am Meet & Greet KS2 (Beech/Sycamore)  

 

Fri 22nd Sep 

• 9am Meet & Greet EYFS / KS1 (Apple/Willow) 

 

Sat 23rd Sep 

• Scarecrow Festival 

 

Mon 16th Oct 

• School Photographs 

 

Fri 20th Oct 

• School Immunisation 

 

Wed 25th Oct 

• Parents Evening 

 
Thur 26th Oct 

• Parents Evening 

 

 

Chicken Pox 

We have been informed of a case of 

chicken pox in KS1.  Please see the NHS 

website for information: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/ 

You are invited to join Selby Music Centre!  

Selby Music Centre is run by North Yorkshire Music Service and has some great opportunities for primary 

school aged musicians. We are based at Selby High School on Saturday mornings in term time and we 

are able to offer a FREE half term of taster sessions, plus the loan of an instrument if needed. In particular, 

we are offering free lessons on WIND and BRASS instruments this half term! Don’t miss this opportunity to 

learn a new skill! 

9.30 – 10.45  Strings (violin, viola, cello, bass) and keyboards; guitar and ukulele group; NEW woodwind 

(clarinets, recorders, saxophone, flutes) and NEW brass (trumpet, cornet, trombone etc)  

These groups are suitable for complete beginners, children who have been learning instruments in 

class at school and more able players up to approx. grade 2 standard. 

11.05 – 12.20  Selby Youth Choir - open to all who enjoy singing age 6 upwards; senior strings (grade 2- 5); 

folk/rock group for guitars who can strum a few chords and more able players on acoustic or electric 

plus strings and wind players. 

All the sessions are friendly and fun, and the children experience a range of music styles and develop 

their skills and confidence performing in a group.  

Please contact helen.moulds@northyorks.gov.uk for more information or to arrange to come along. 
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